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The Institute for Crime and Justice Policy Research (ICPR), Birkbeck is

conducting research on legal representation and advocacy in the youth

justice system with the charity Just for Kids Law [https://justforkidslaw.org/] .

The research, funded by the Dawes Trust, wants to identify whether, and

what kinds of, interventions are needed to improve the quality of the

work of criminal solicitors who advise and represent child suspects and

defendants.

The national survey of criminal solicitors about working in the youth

justice system [https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/ICPR-

QualityOfLegalReprestantionInTheYouthJusticeSystem] is completely anonymous

and takes approximately 15 minutes to complete. It will help ICPR and

Just for Kids Law to determine what - if any - further knowledge, training

and resources are required to enhance the quality of advice and legal

representation provided by solicitors to children at the police station and

in court.
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